
BENEDICT XVI 
 
ANGELUS 
 
Piazza Duomo, Bressanone 
Sunday, 3 August 2008 
 
After the Angelus: 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Next Friday, 8 August, the 29th Olympic Games will begin in Beijing. I am pleased to address to 
the host Country, to the organizers and to the participants, and first of all to the athletes, my cordial 
greeting and the hope that each one may give of his or her best in the genuine Olympic spirit. I am 
following with deep interest this great sports event - the most important and anticipated in the world 
- and I warmly hope that it will offer the international community an effective example of 
coexistence among people of the most different provenances, with respect for their common 
dignity. May sports once again be a pledge of brotherhood and peace among peoples! 


